
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
CITY OF LOS ANGELES - FIRE DEPARTMENT 

FEES FOR PLAN REVIEW, INSPECTION AND TESTING OF FIRE HYDRANTS, 
FIRE ACCESS, AND FIRE-FLOW REQUIREMENTS 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Fire Commissioners will conduct a public 
hearing on TUESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2011 at 9:00 a.m. or soon thereafter, in 
Room 1820, City Hall East, 200 North Main Street, Los Angeles, CA  90012 to consider 
the following changes: 
 
Proposal to Charge Fees for the Plan Review, Inspection and Testing of Fire Hydrants, 
Fire Access, and Fire-Flow Requirements report – proposed fees: 
 

1. Fire environmental impact report research and review fee $156/1 hour. 
2. Fire hydrant plan review fee $156/1 hour. 
3. Fire hydrant field inspection and/or test fee $312/2 hours. 
4. Fire Department access plan review fee $156/1 hour. 
5. Fire Department access field inspection fee $312/2hours. 
6. Additional plan review, inspection or re-inspection fee $156/hour. 

 
Please refer to Board file number BFC 11-105 for a full description of fee changes.  The 
file is available for public review at the Board of Fire Commissioners’ Office and also 
accessible through the Internet at http://ens.lacity.org/lafd/lafd_board_report.htm.   
 
Written comments may be submitted to the Board of Fire Commissioners, Attention: 
Commission Executive Assistant I, 200 North Main Street, Room 1840, Los Angeles, 
CA 90012.  
 
The Board of Fire Commissioners reserves the right to continue this matter to a later 
date.  Should the Board not act on this matter on the aforementioned date, please 
contact the Board of Fire Commissioners’ Office at (213) 978-3838 to obtain future 
hearing dates. 

 
Si requiere información en español, favor de comunicarse a la Oficina de Comisión al 
(213) 978-3838.  
 
 
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 
Leticia Gómez 
Commission Executive Assistant I 
July 19, 2011 
 
Reference:  BFC 11-105 July 7, 2011 

 Publish 8/3, 8/9 


